
19th January 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we made collages of Dogger from our story, learnt about the number 8 and had fun 
making an obstacle pattern. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toys 

Phonics 
This week we learned our sounds and read the sounds we know in words.  

 
Click to read the green words.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

special friends. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Vqs2nEXE/QFZxmALT
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/5qjaaK4z/Y0T0jNuo


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will continue to read the story ‘Daisy Eat Your 
Peas’ and write about which food we like and  
dislike. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
 
This week we will weigh objects to learn about 
mass. We will think about which objects are 
heavy and which are light. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
heavy             skip  

 
wobble 

 
 defrost                 chop  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will learn about healthy eating and make 
our own fruit kebabs. We will also learn 
about how foods, such as peas, defrost. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
This week we will use print circles to make 
peas. We will use the iPad to make repeating 
patterns. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

We are having a  Kingsgate Reception  
community science event . We 
have sent out fliers for each class 
and look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 


